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High 

Further to our previous conversations and your letter to David Mackay, I now enclose the first Tram Weekly Report for 
the period ending Monday 9 March. 

If you are happy with the content then I will arrange for distribution. I'm assuming that it will be the same distribution 
list as the daily reports. 

Best regards 

Marshall 

Marshall Poulton 
Head of Transport 
City of Edinburgh Council 
City Chambers 
High Street 
Edinburgh 
EH1 1YJ 

Tel:­
Fax: 469 3730 
Email: marshall.poulton@edinburgh.gov.uk 
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